2438 BROADWAY. KANSAS CITY. MO

October
15th,
1940.

Dr. Forrest Allen,
Director of Physicel Education,
Department of Athletics,

University of Keansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Fog:

I am plaenning on attending the game between Kenses
University snd Oklehoma on Saturday, November 9th, and I
expect it would be & good idea to Treserve tickets fairly early,

so I am writing you with this in mind.

Please lay back about six good seats for me and advise
me as to their cost end I will mail you a check.

I have still been uneble to see Dr. Peete, although
will make enother effort this week when I am in and if 1 can
find myself in town long enough, I will get to see him,

Sincerely your friend,

RALPH A. BEEGLE

RAB:KB

DIVISION OF AMERICAN DAIRIES. INC.



